
 

 

 

ANMF EA UPDATE 23 

Healthe Care - North West Private Hospital 

Negotiations Update 

Your Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) organiser will be onsite at 1400hrs 

on Wednesday 29 January 2025 to seek members’ views regarding the latest offer. All members are 

encouraged to attend. 

 

Healthe Care management have clarified that under its revised workload management offer, the theatre nurse 

unit manager’s hours will all be counted as management hours. 

 

Since staff voted to reject the proposal that went to a vote in October 2024, management have: 

• revised Appendix B - Principle of Workload Management; and 

• offered a new classification for specialist enrolled nurses. 

 

The ANMF is seeking feedback from members on the latest offer. 

 

You can find an overall summary of negotiations, including what the proposed Principle of Workload 

Management will mean here. 

Please attend our members meeting on Wednesday 29 January 2025 if you are available. 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses and care workers to represent members. This is 

why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand your experiences, 

represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 

https://anmftas.org.au/pdf/20240925negotiationupdate.pdf
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